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Dear-

Response to information request 

In relation to your request dated 17 December 2020 for information regarding pay cuts, rises 
and bonuses of the Chief Executive and senior leaders in 2020/2021 please see the answers 
below. 

• Did your organisation head take a pay cut in line with the Prime Minister and 
commissioner's recommendation?
Yes. Planned remuneration increases were withheld.

• If so what percentage pay cut did your organisation head take and for how long?
Planned remuneration increases were withheld and leave entitlements were reduced 
for 20/21. This effectively was a 5% reduction in remuneration.

• Did any of your other senior leaders take a pay cut and if so what percentage was 
that pay cut and for how long?
No, but salary increases and performance pay were withheld.

• Is your organisation head planning to take a pay rise or pay bonus before June 2021?
No.

• Are you planning pay rises or pay bonuses before June 2021 for any of your senior 
leaders or higher paid staff?
No.

If you are unhappy with our decision on your information request, you may make a 
complaint to the Ombudsman. However, please talk to us first to see if the issue can be 
resolved. 

Yours sincerely 

Cathryn B · e 
General Manager Business Services 
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